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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 08, January
27, 1995 ]

VERIFICATION OF EMPLOYMENT CONTRACTS AND DOCUMENTS
BY THE OFFICE OF LABOR ATTACHE - BRUNEI

In order to safeguard the interests and welfare of Filipino contract workers in Brunei
and curtail the circumventive practices of watchlisted/blacklisted principals in
obtaining accreditation to hire Filipino workers, the verification by the Office of Labor
Attache - Philippine Embassy, Brunei of the following employment documents for
male or female workers of any category shall be required:

1. Employment Contract

2. Special Power-of-Attorney


3. Service/Recruitment Agreement

4. Manpower Request

This Circular supersedes previous issuances and shall take effect immediately.

For strict compliance.

Adopted: 27 Jan. 1995

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.

Administrator
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